
 
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

15th January 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Years R, 2 and 3 Only 

Following a very successful meeting for Year 1 children and parents, we would like to invite 

you to a session called Let’s Learn Together which would involve both you and your child 

learning together so that you have additional ideas to use at home. Our first session will target 

reading.  

The session may include a few short video clips of staff supporting children in our weekly group 

read. There will also be ideas of games and strategies to enhance reading at home. We’ll finish 

the session with some 1:1 reading for you and your child, where we can practise a few ideas. 

   Year R Meeting on Monday, 4th February at 2.45pm  

   Year 2 Meeting on Thursday, 14th February at 2.45pm  

   Year 3 Meeting on Wednesday, 6th February at 2.45pm  

If you could indicate on the form below whether you will be able to attend then we can plan 

accordingly.  We look forward to seeing you.  

Years 4, 5 and 6 will send out further information about their Let’s Learn Together sessions at 

a later date.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Years R, 2 and 3 Teams 

Swanmore Primary School 

LET’S LEARN TOGETHER (READING) 

Year R:  2.45pm on 4.2.19 ;   

Year 2:  2.45pm on 14.2.19 ;   

Year 3: 2.45pm on 6.2.19 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………… Class…………………   

I am able to attend the above session. 

 

 

Signed (parent) ……………………………………………. Date ……………………………. 


